Zoning change at 745 - 747 Waterloo Street

We realize we are a little past the deadline (9:00 this morning) but hopefully you will review our concerns related to the above zoning change.

We live at 319 Piccadilly Street and already have concerns at the volume of traffic both travelling and parking on our street. We worry about the safety of the children being dropped off and picked up at the Montessori school and the daycare centres. The daycare children often walk with the daycare workers around our neighbourhood and the children from Montessori walk and sometimes run as part of their physical education program. The street is already often congested with cars parked and other cars driving on the street or pulling in and out of driveways as they turn around while looking for parking spaces.

We understand that the number of parking spaces are deficient for this new application and so we do not support approval as this will cause increased traffic on our street further compromising congestion and safety.

Thank you for your consideration,

Barb and Jon Baskerville